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          Appendix  

IFF Floorball Development workshop, Singapore 15.09.2009 

Participants: Australia:     3 participants 

Japan:           3 participants 

Malaysia:     2 participants 

Singapore: 28 participants 

IFF:            Renato Orlando, Jurg Kihm and John Liljelund 

 
Report on 

present issues 

1. Objective and set-up 

During the AOFC Central Board meeting in Korea, during the APAC 2009, 

it was agreed, based on the good progress in the region and in order for 

AOFC to start actively spreading the sport based from Asia, that the IFF 

Development function will arrange a workshop for 3-4 potential instructors 

from each of the AOFC member federations, in order to train regional 

instructors for development work. The participants were to have a good 

knowledge of Floorball in the different fields. The objective of the workshop 

was to train regional instructors, so that IFF then could use these in potential 

regional development seminars and in country specific seminars. The 

workshop was held in Singapore, organized in co-operation with the 

Singapore federation. 

 

2. Workshop program 

The workshop was opened by Mr. Orlando expressing the need to have a panel 

consisting of regional instructors, educated to follow the guidelines of the IFF. In order 

to globally develop Floorball there can only be one way of doing it – which is the IFF 

way. The Development work has to be driven and steered by IFF. 

During the workshop, the objectives, the structure and the actual program of the seminar 

was analysed and the way to set up a seminar was discussed in both pairs and in working 

groups. The participants then discussed the different blocks and the different topics on 

the seminar, defining what is most important for developing countries, making 

demonstration presentations of how the topics could be presented. 

The workshop ended in a practical training, where the participants presented drills they 

had made for a specific part of the training. 

 

3. Outcome of the workshop 

Due to the large number of Singaporean participants, the way the workshop was 

conducted had to be changed, losing some of the original idea, where more time would 

have been spent on in-depth discussions with the participants.  

Overall the workshop proved to work very well and it will help to form a regional panel.  

 
Upcoming 

meetings and 

issues 

• AOFC to propose a group of persons for a lecturer panel. 
 

 
Issues that need 

to be discussed 

or decided 

upon or taken 

action upon 

• IFF will determine which projects to go into and steer them, upon a proposal from the 

AOFC.  
 

 
New ideas, 

etc… 
 

 

 


